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Dear Dr. Samuel P D Anantadjaya, 

 

Greetings!  

 

It is our pleasure to inform you that your paper titled "Ratio Analysis Approach on Quality of Employees" 

is all set to publish in 'The IUP Journal of Accounting Research & Audit Practice', Vol. X, No. 3, July 2011 

issue. 

 

We are here by sending the layedout paper in which there are some correction that require your attention.  

 

Please clarify the matter underlined in the PDF file attached with this mail so that we can proceed with its 

publication.  

 

We require your revised edited paper by 3rd June, 2011.  

 

With regards,  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dr. Vunyale Narender 

Consulting Editor 

The IUP Journal of Accounting Research & Audit Practice 

IUP Publication 
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Panjagutta, Hyderabad - 500 082,  

Tel: 91-40-23430431-434 

Fax: 91-40-23430458 
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